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Dear Friends:

It seems mmpossible that we are in 2024. The years are flying by. Solomon said in Ecclesiastes 1:4
“One generation passeth away, and another generation cometh.” The upcoming generation of
people will have little memory of the generation before...but God keeps good records. It has been
said, “The older one gets, the faster time passes.” It seems to be true. We are responsible for our
time here on earth. Let us give a good account.

A general report for 2023

e Taught new missionaries in Candidate
School at BIMI

¢ FEdited and printed the NATIONS
MAGAZINE

¢ Raised funds for the International Bible
Ministry to send thousands of Bibles to
missionaries in the United Kingdom (the
Reseeding Project) :

¢ Raised funds through the 100 Nations Ministry and provided pa111al

scholarships to young people for missionary survey trips to various fields

¢ Served as Representative for BIMI in numerous churches around the
country

¢ Held mission conferences/services in churches in Maryland, South

Carolina, lllinois, Ohio, West Virginia, Alabama, Tennessee and Georgia
promoting WORLD MISSIONS

¢ Served on The Board of Crown College, Powell, Tennessee
e Served as a Trustee on the Board of BIMI

Where do we go from here? Do we dare ask that question when...
Still the darkness deepens!

Sall the multitudes languish-in their prison of despair!

Still the grave beckons for those who die with no hope!

There is a lot to do in 2024. Jesus 1s coming soon. We are: Yours for the Harvest,
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James and Mary Ray
Psalm 27:1



